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Welcome to your Participation newsletter. Bringing you all the latest news and updates.

Message to Our Members

Squash Australia acknowledges that we are still facing varying restrictions in each State and Territory. We hope that you can get on
court safely in your local area, and help to support your local club.

We hope everyone is keeping well, and we can all get back on court safely very soon. If you need any assistance or have any
questions, please contact your State or Territory Squash Association for updates and support.

Click below to check out our court finder.

Court Finder



http://archive.sendpulse.com/u/NjY1MjU0OQ==/Ada658285/
https://www.squash.org.au/w/participation/court-finder
https://www.facebook.com/SquashAustralia/
https://twitter.com/Squashoz
https://www.youtube.com/user/SQUASHAUSTRALIA
https://www.instagram.com/squash_australia
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Term 4 Funding
Applications for term four funding are now open and will close 8pm AEST on Friday 4 September 2020. Head HERE to apply.

Sporting Schools is offering a one-off grant supplement in term four. Successful schools who opt-in to receive the funding could
receive between $400 and $1,400 depending on how many schools apply. The supplemental grant pool will be distributed equally
across eligible schools.

OzSquash is Squash Australia's offering in Sporting Schools, and the program offers primary aged students an opportunity to learn
and develop skills for squash and being physically active for life. Find out more about OzSquash here.

For schools looking to apply, check out this quick explainer video: How to Apply
Contact Details:
Meredith Hodson - Schools Coordinator

E: participation@squash.org.au

Sporting

Schools

Street Squash

Don't Forget...You Can Play Squash Anywhere!

Street Squash is the best way to get the family active around the house. Street Squash is an easy way to practice hand-eye
coordination skills while still having fun.

If you are back at the courts, Street Squash is the perfect supplement and a great opportunity to practice from home. Plus, if you can't
get to the courts with current restrictions Street Squash will help you get your squash fix.

Find out more by clicking the button below.

Street Squash



https://www.sportaus.gov.au/schools/schools/funding
https://www.squash.org.au/w/participation/programmes/ozsquash
https://youtu.be/e4RTEEv8leA
https://www.sportaus.gov.au/schools
https://street-squash.com/
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Participation Working Team

The Squash Australia Participation Working Team has commenced, and will be looking into the re-development of participation
programs and the new Squash Australia Participation Plan (which will go through until 2022).
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